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Dear GEF Council Members and Secretariat,

Subject: Letter of co-financing for “Elimination of Obsolete Pesticide Stockpiles and
Addressing POPs Contaminated Sites within a Sound Chemicals Management

Framework” Full-Sized Project

I am pleased to confirm the commitment of the United Nations Development Programme in
Armenia for the successful implementation of the UNDP/GEF “Elimination of Obsolete
Pesticide Stockpiles and Addressing POPs Contaminated Sites within a Sound Chemicals
Management Framework” Full-Sized Project.

The amount of co-financing for the project implementation, allocated from UNDP Armenia
TRAC resources, comprises USD 200,000 (two hundred thousand US dollars) for the project
implementation life-time. This contribution will be used to support project implementation
activities in accordance with the UNDP rules and procedures, and in line with the GEF
requirements to ensure project accountability, transparency, effectiveness, efficiency and
appropriate due diligence to ensure and validate the elimination and/or effective containment of
the targeted POPs wastes.

Herewith, I would also like to inform about the additional contribution in the amount of USD
60,000 (sixty thousand US dollars) by the Czech-UNDP Trust Fund in 2013: this investment was
directed towards a detailed field inventory and testing at Nubarashen POPs burial site, as well as
for conducting local capacity building activities in the scope of the Full-sized Project Preparation
Stage.

Taking the opportunity, I would like to reiterate that UNDP in Armenia looks forward to our
cooperation on this important initiative.

Yours sincerely,

TN 4

Bradley Busetto
UN Resident Coordinator/
UNDP Resident Representative in Armenia

GEF Council Members and Secretariat

UNDP, 14 Petros Adamyan Str, Yerevan, Armenia, Tel: (37460) 530000, Fax: (37410) 543811
Web Site: http://www.am.undp.org , E-mail: registry.am@undp.org
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Dear Mr.Bradley Busetto
UN Resident Coordinator,
UNDP Resident Representative in Armenia

The company "ECOPROTECT" LLC which has accumulated experience in the field of
waste disposal, is willing to cooperate with the GEF/UNDP project “Elimination of
Obsolete Pesticide Stockpiles and addressing Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs)
Contaminated Sites within a Sound Chemicals Management Framework in Armenia”
financially supported by the Global Environmnetal Facility (GEF) and implemented by
UNDP. The project aims at the removal of known POPs and obsolete pesticide
stockpiles in Armenia.

This project fully complies with strategic priorities of our company as our company for
several years has been engaged in disposing waste by incineration in special ovens in
line with international standards and wishes to expand its capabilities to support
environmentally sound disposal of wastes including obsolete pesticides. The project
would provide technical assistance to us in this endevour.

By this letter of support, | would like to use the opportunity to confirm our commitment
and contribution in the form of land plot of 0.4 hectares, building infrastructure covering
1281.39 sq.m , and the incineration facility with associated air pollution controls having
a disposal capacity of 250 KG per one hour, with total costs constituting $ 2,640,000
USDin terms of investment into given program over theperiod 2015-2018.

| hope offer will be interesting, our cooperation will take place and will be
mutually beneficial.

"ECOPROTECT" LLC
Director ;
Mr. K.Janoyan ( ‘
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